9/13/16
To: Lion Mike
From: Lion Helmer

A young man who recently to our area, came to our Lions Club looking for help to find his Aunt. He recently returned from 18 years in the military and was told his Aunt who is blind had moved to Central Wisconsin and was being supported by the Lions. 
So please have the following posted on our 27-C1 website.
Any Lions Club having contact with Bonnie Emlund who is blind, please contact:
Daniel Emlund 
2107 Wigwam St.
Friendship, WI 53934 
Phone: 740-935-1140
P.S. If this gets no response, have our Governor share this with other Central Wisconsin Districts. 
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